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A People Kind of PlaceTown of St. Paul

Summer has been questionable this year with cooler
temperatures and rain most days, however I remind myself that
we don’t have to shovel rain and I’m not having to wear snow
boots yet.

First a couple of housekeeping items I need to share. The
route for the September long weekend parade will start with the
assembly area on 53rd Ave., will begin heading south on
46th Street, then east on 50th for one block and then then south
on 45th Street to 48th Ave. The complete route is detailed on the

map below this letter. The route is being changed because of the construction on 42nd

Street. We have had to coordinate our timing with the construction happening on the
Co-Op and with all the rain both projects are running behind. Mother Nature is
definitely not cooperating with us this year. Please pass on to family friends and
neighbours that the route is changed and this year’s route is detailed in the map
below.

The second small issue is lack of corn for the beef on the bun dinner that the Town
is holding on Saturday, August 31. With the decimation of the corn crop in Taber this
year, we will not be able to offer corn on the cob. We will be offering heated canned
corn in it’s place. Hopefully next year will bring a healthy and tasty crop and we can
get
back to normal.

The last issue, I need to share with you is our project on 57th Street. We had planned
to go ahead with this project this year, but the grant we have been waiting for has
been held up with the Provincial budget not being announced until late October. Grant
money can not be accessed if you start the project before it is awarded. If we go
ahead now before we hear if the grant has been awarded, we will loose those funds
and have to proceed with a scaled down project.

Council is equally frustrated as we know the residents in the area are, but a scaled
back project likely wont meet anyone’s expectations. Consequently, Council has voted
to put off starting the project until first thing in the construction season next spring.
We will know at that point whether we have been awarded the grant and whether we
can proceed with the full scale project or not.

I am looking forward to Rodeo week, with the kick-off dinner on the Monday night
culminating with the Rodeo on the long weekend. Though I’m praying for good
weather,
I’m sure the good people of St. Paul won’t let a little rain stop them from having
a good time.

Highlights from the Mayor

2019 Rodeo PaRade Route

PuBLIC WoRKS

September Long Weekend Garbage Schedule
Monday, September 2 garbage route will be combined

with Tuesday, September 3 route.

Regular schedule resumes Wednesday, September 4

PaRKS &
ReCReatIon

St. Paul Golf Course
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